
McKenna, Neil

From: Stickney, Matt
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 10:21 AM
To: Thalmann, Brett; Broadhurst, Jeremy
Cc: Orbach-Miller, Harry; Proulx, Philip
Subject: RE: Calls to Premiers

Yeah we'll reach out. My sense would be that giving one more day for Ontario might make sense. We're still working on
their PPE requests.

I'll get a sense on availability.

From: Thalmann, Brett <Brett.Thalmann@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 9:47 AM
To: Stickney, Matt <Matt.Stickney@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>; Broadhurst, Jeremy <Jeremy.Broadhurst@dpmo-cvpm.gc.ca>
Cc: Orbach-Miller, Harry <Harry.Orbach-Miller@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>; Proulx, Philip <Philip.Proulx@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>
Subject: Calls to Premiers

Hey Matt, Jeremy,
We could do the 3 calls Katie discussed to Premiers in BC, ON, NS starting this afternoon (3-4) or evening (7-9pm ET).
Also could do Tuesday 3-4pnn. Wednesday evening after 7pm. We could also look at a morning slot for NS if needed.

Matt, can the desks reach out to check for premier availability?

Thanks,

Brett Thalmann
Executive Director, Planning, Administration & People // Directeur executif de la planification, de l'administration et du personnel.
Office of the Prime Minister of Canada // Cabinet du Premier ministre
Office// bureau : 613-957-5537
Cell // cellulaire : 613-698-9470
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